

December 13, 2024

Angela Mascolo – Senior Recruiter Food Authority 235 Pinelawn Road Suite 600 Melville, NY 11747

Dear Angela,

We would like to *Thank You* for your support of Island Harvest's *Workforce Skills Development Institute!* 

As a 2024-25 Official Employer Partner, you have demonstrated your commitment to the success of the Warehousing and Inventory Control Program and its students through participation in various program activities such as field trips, mock interviews, speaking at our informational sessions for new candidates, and sharing job postings for our graduates. Please accept this certificate of appreciation as acknowledgment and gratitude for your participation and support. We invite you to proudly display this certificate at your locations and on your website. (We will send a digital version of this certificate and the below Employer Partner medallion under separate cover.)

Part of what makes our program unique is the collaboration with our Employer Partners. Your participation will help ensure that we are working towards a common goal of creating trained, qualified candidates in Warehousing and Inventory Control.

Again, I would like to thank you for your commitment to Island Harvest's Workforce Skills Development Institute and look forward to working with you as a partner.

All the best.

Randi Shubin Dresner

President and CEO





December 13, 2024

Angela Mascolo – Senior Recruiter Food Authority 235 Pinelawn Road Suite 600 Melville, NY 11747

Dear Angela,

We would like to *Thank You* for your support of Island Harvest's *Workforce Skills Development Institute!* 

As a 2024-25 Official Employer Partner, you have demonstrated your commitment to the success of the Warehousing and Inventory Control Program and its students through participation in various program activities such as field trips, mock interviews, speaking at our informational sessions for new candidates, and sharing job postings for our graduates. Please accept this certificate of appreciation as acknowledgment and gratitude for your participation and support. We invite you to proudly display this certificate at your locations and on your website. (We will send a digital version of this certificate and the below Employer Partner medallion under separate cover.)

Part of what makes our program unique is the collaboration with our Employer Partners. Your participation will help ensure that we are working towards a common goal of creating trained, qualified candidates in Warehousing and Inventory Control.

Again, I would like to thank you for your commitment to Island Harvest's Workforce Skills Development Institute and look forward to working with you as a partner.

we are so gateful -

All the best,

Randi Shubin Dresner

President and CEO

